From: Bryan Lyttle

To: Southampton to London Pipeline Project
Subject: ENO70005 - Southampton to London Pipeline
Date: 14 May 2019 16:13:04

Thank you for consulting West Berkshire Council on the above application.
The Council has no objection to the consultation process under taken.
Kind regards

Bryan Lyttle

Planning and Transport Policy Manager
West Berkshire District Council

Market Street

Newbury

West Berkshire

This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the
individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed may not necessarily represent those
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subject to recording and or monitoring in accordance with UK legislation, are subject to the requirements
of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and may therefore be disclosed to a third party on request.


mailto:Bryan.Lyttle@westberks.gov.uk
mailto:SouthamptontoLondonPipeline@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

